
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you into Upper Juniors on World Book Day to work with your 

children and help us celebrate the pleasure of reading. 

This year, we are going to be making story boxes for our classrooms and library. These 

will be based around different picture/story books and contain props to help tell the 

story. If you are able to spare a few hours and would like to come into school and help 

your child and their group make a story box then we would love to see you. You can even 

join in the fun and dress up! 

We are also going to hold an author treasure hunt throughout the morning which we 

would love you to be a part of (You might even win a prize!) 

What do you need to do next? 

 Fill in the form below and return to your child’s class 

teacher by Tuesday 26th February to let us know if 

you would like to come into school (Please note that we 

can’t accept forms later than this date).  

 Start collecting shoe boxes and send them into school. 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………….. Class: ……………………………… 

I would like to come into school on World Book Day from 9.30am – 1pm and help to 

celebrate the pleasure of reading. 

Parent/Care Signature: ………………………………………………………………. Date: ………………………………. 


